
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Team Pride members have led House assemblies this week in anticipation of St Katherine’s School 
Pride Week next week. There will be events taking place across the week with a focus on our value of 
acceptance of everyone within our community. St Katherine’s pupils can show their support by 
participating in the ‘Wear Any Shoes Day’ on Friday 29 March.  Students should wear any sensible 
shoes with their school uniform to show that St Katherine’s stands alongside the LGBT+ community.  
 
We ask that students donate £1 to participate which will go to the Albert Kennedy Trust. This is a 
charity that provides support and shelter to homeless LGBT+ youth in the UK. £25 keeps a LGBT+ 
young person safe for one night in friendly accommodation when homeless or facing abuse for who 
they are.  
 
Our school uniform expectations do not change beyond this and pupils must attend wearing 
all usual items of their uniform, including blazers and shirts.   
  
Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at school on 01275 373737 or southonh@skdrive.org. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Hayden Southon 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


